
 
 Memorandum 

To: All Authorized Utah WIC Vendors 
From:  JoDell Geilmann-Parke, Utah WIC Vendor Manager 
Date: 21 February 2023 

RE: Formula Recall Enfamil ProSobee 12.9oz – Memo 2023-01 
 

Dear Utah WIC Vendor, 
 
Mead Johnson issued a formula recall on 19 February 2023 for two batches of Enfamil 
ProSobee Powder 12.9 oz cans. Please verify your supply of this product and remove any 
affected cans from your store shelves and backstock immediately. 
 
As per standard Utah WIC policy, WIC participants should be allowed to exchange recalled 
infant formula for a replacement of the same brand and size. 
 

Global Batch 
Code 

UPC/SKU Description LOT EXPIRATION 

ZL2HZF 300871214415 ENF PROSOBEE 
PWD. 12.9 OZ US 

0670975 3/1/2024 

ZL2HZZ 300871214415 ENF PROSOBEE 
PWD. 12.9 OZ US 

0670979 3/01/2024 

 

 
 
Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns. 
JoDell Geilmann-Parke 
Utah WIC Vendor Manager 
jgparke@utah.gov   
801.209.1429 
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